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           It’s nice to see  the children again after the 
holidays.  I’m sure the children enjoyed being with 
their family. Welcome back to school.  

                Next week, we will be doing yet another 
"Star of the Month" assembly. It will be held in the 
auditorium at 8:15 am. The children from           
Reception 1 will be performing. You are all invited.                

  

      17 Nov Thursday—Star of the Month Assembly 

Phonics– To continue last week’s 
lesson, we learned a new action song 
called “Haka-for children”.  
 

Numeracy– We used different    
exercise movements like arm 
stretches to help us with counting 
things that can not be touched.   
 

Literacy/Topics– We continued 
practicing our pencil control skills 
to help us with writing. We also 
crafted rainbow sunglasses  for our 
arts and crafts. 

 Please do not give chocolates as the only option for your child’s snack. We encourage healthy eating habits at 

school. Chocolates and sweets will most likely be sent back home. 

 If, by chance, your child has not eaten breakfast at home yet, please let us know. We will try our best to feed 

her/him during snack time.  

 If your child is a picky eater, keep offering a variety of foods – it may take lots of attempts before your child 

accepts some foods. If your child still rejects the food, we do not force them to eat it, but we will let you know.  

HOUSEKEEPING 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  As a continued effort in improving 
our safety policy, effective    
Monday 14th November, we will be 
locking the gates as we did previ-

ously. Meaning, students will be dropped off as 
normal but only through the small gate and also 
picked up there. Parents will not be  allowed to en-
ter the gates   unless they have an appointment. 
We thank you for your continued cooperation in 
ensuring our school is well managed and safe. 

SAVE THE DATE  


